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January 24, 2019 
Le 24 janvier, 2019 
Nakata?suk 
(Layers of ice and water in between) 

 

T.M. Roberts Elementary School 
10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 

www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres 
T: 250.489.4575    F : 250.489.0788 

 

Mission statement:  "To engage our learners to reach their 
potential in a safe and supportive community."  

 

 

Kindergarten Registration 
If you have any children, or know of any families who are planning on 
attending our school in the fall of 2019, registration commences 
Monday, February 4TH.  Please see the attached letter for more 
information. 
 

Family Literacy Week 2019 
Family Literacy Week is taking place in B.C. this year from January 20-
27. Free family literary resources and a list of family literary events 
across the province, is available on the 
 Decoda Literacy Solution's Family Literacy Week web page 
 
We will be celebrating at school on January 31st. We are encouraging students to come dressed as 
your favorite literary character or author, costumes should not include masks or weapons.  

Grade 6 Transition Letters 

We are starting to look at which school our Grade 6 students will be attending next year. This week 

you should receive a letter home indicating your catchment area school.  All students continuing in 

French Immersion will continue their studies at Parkland Middle School.  All English students or 

students transitioning to English will be scheduled to attend their catchment area school as indicated 

in the letter which will be sent out next week.  If you would like to be considered for attending the 

other middle school, Student Placement Request forms can be submitted to the Cranbrook Board 

Office beginning February 1st. 

January 31 

Celebrating Family Literacy 

Dress up as your Favourite 

Literary Character Day! 

February 1 

Pro-D Day, school not in session 

February 4 

Kindergarten 2019-2020 

registration begins. 

February 6 

PAC Meeting – 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://email.campayn.com/wf/click?upn=c1G6lyMKzJKMPLW3EDHdp0h1rKzEKCYOzPZm9VsMhwUwdGH4MPiWyU5lbZwPKbb-2FivHvlFmfQiQhjtI4nLSSAltGa0XKH-2Bljtz30y1LubEs-3D_mhCeg3ZXnoLuAn2wy-2FY9Bk7UWczTU7Ee1WvbyuMXsoRfJVgqo-2BHLbO7nz7l7DBhLrQKadqLiA3lyGZFNh8TTjiYf-2BfDOBS55xMbmdGm99othA7IGRTS6qicwHayELs5UDLuaH6zyHsohFNznpJbvnzdW-2BrCr8Ea3Nh9AhTPmE-2Bg2J7XcwwvhYFLU22FJTw-2Bvc1r1nGsvP0l3lU0Z8vr-2BbQINPwprhWcoXer-2FNVW-2F5Ja-2BGECRYXgutyak-2FUjzVZq9ZJ0nJjNDgFtP6N4DdmR-2BpCNjfqKxBW1mHJFo47MVOW-2FfBvsN8jEzPqxSbiv3QHi64EbaWeOmoMYsHcJwCKzjqNCDqKY-2ByvPSPgySPn6hflMLg87oMAZMXHVJtwoIb8Etmylqw8m-2Fp46fd02R50Zj-2Bh1qBn4Ma41PIxyksesWJK0-3D
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MDI – Middle Years Development Instrument 

Parents of Grade 4 students, we will be completing the grade 4 MDI survey between February 5-14th. 

Information packages were sent home prior to the winter break. Please check out more information at 

http://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/parent-guardian-resources/ 

Fundraising Options and Opportunities 
We have 3 upcoming Fundraising opportunities.  Two to support classroom field trip costs and one to 
support the PAC outdoor space project. 

1.  Fort Steele Bread/Baking – forms coming home January 21st, orders forms will be accepted 
from Monday, January 28 through to Thursday, January 31st.  

2. Top Crop Mother’s Day Baskets and Planters – forms will be sent home 
mid-February. 

3. PAC – Seed packets from Make it Sow – packets of seed bundles for all 
types of gardeners!  Look at the products here:  
https://www.makeitsow.com/ 
See the attached for more information. 

Out of Catchment Letters 

The annual out-of-catchment letters were sent home on Monday, January 14th. This does not apply to 

out-of-catchment French Immersion students as we are the only French Immersion elementary school 

in Cranbrook. Please be sure to send your response as soon as possible according to the letter. Letters 

do not get returned to the school, but to the Board Office. The information is needed for establishing 

our numbers and budgets for next year.  

 

School Cash Online 
We are currently not ready to proceed with the new School Cash Online app and will keep you posted 
on our progress, advising you once we are ready.    We still encourage you to register, to do so see the 
notes below. 
 
It takes less than 5 minutes to register.  Please follow these step-by-step instructions, so you will begin 
to receive email notifications regarding upcoming events involving your child(ren) (ski trips, school fees 
etc.).  
 
Step 1:  Register.  Go to https://sd5.schoolcashonline.com, and select “Get Started Today” 
Complete the registration steps. Passwords require 8 characters, one uppercase letter, one lowercase 
letter and a number. 
Step 2:  Confirmation email.  A registration confirmation email will be sent to you.  Click on the link 
provided to confirm your email and School Cash Online account.  
Step 3:  Find student.  You will be prompted to find your child by using first and last name, as well as 
birth date.  If you have more than one child, you can Add Another Student.   
 
For more detailed instructions, click here.   

http://earlylearning.ubc.ca/mdi/parent-guardian-resources/
https://www.makeitsow.com/
https://sd5.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.sd5.bc.ca/SiteCollectionDocuments/SchoolCash%20Step-by-Step%20Registration%20-%20Southeast%20Kootenay.pdf
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Next Year’s Information 

If you are considering changing programs, schools or if you are moving please contact the office and let 
us know.  It is very important as we begin to look forward to next year.  Thank you! 

Mabel’s Labels PAC Fundraiser 

Visit mabelslabels.com, press the “Support A Fundraiser” button and choose “TM Roberts 

PAC (Cranbrook)” from the list.  Order online (from now until June 1, 2019) and receive 

free delivery, while supporting our school!   

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our intramural Floor hockey 

season has begun during 

the lunch hour.  Thanks to 

Mr. Eadie and Mrs. Morrison 

for organizing.  

http://mabelslabels.com/
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Month at a Glance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jan. 24 PAC Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 

Jan. 26 Pink the Rink 

Jan. 29 
Basketball Begins: 

Girls at Kootenay Orchards, boys hosting Amy 

Jan. 31 Celebrate Family Literacy 

Feb. 1 Pro-D Day School not in session 

Feb. 4 Kindergarten registration begins 

Feb. 5 
Basketball: 

Girls have BYE, boys hosting Pinewood 

Feb. 6 PAC Meeting – 6:30 pm 

Feb. 12 
Basketball: 

Girls hosting Highlands, boys at Steeples 

Feb. 14 
Friendship day 

PAC Hot Lunch – Subway/Booster Juice smoothie 

Feb. 15 School not in session 

Feb. 18 Stat. Holiday – school not in session 

Feb. 19 CPF Meeting 7 pm in the Library 

Feb. 19 
Basketball: 

Girls at AQAM, boys hosting Highlands 

Feb. 27 
Concours d’art oratoire (French Public Speaking 

contest, grades 4 – 6) 

Feb. 28 PAC Hot Lunch - Pizza 

  

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of 

your purchases towards our school.  We use these funds to pay for enhanced 

curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies.   

 Thanks  Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!   

 


